
The Honourable Cordwainers' Company 
is pleased to announce the 

39th Annual General Meeting 

 October 25-27, 2024 

As has become our practice A.C. (After Covid), our meeting will include virtual and in-person 
presentations, enabling members from across the country and around the world to contribute some 
wonderful talks. We are looking forward to a great program at the Thirty-ninth Annual General 
Meeting of the Honourable Cordwainers’ Company. 

CALL FOR PAPERS AND PRESENTATIONS 
Those who wish to present an in-person or virtual illustrated talk (Power Point), pre-recorded video 
presentation, live presentation workshop, or remote hands-on demonstration are asked to contact Al 
Saguto dasaguto@widowmaker.com We look forward to your creative input and to seeing you in 
October! 

More Details Coming Soon - check the Crispin Colloquy forum and this page for updates!
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